
Sunday, April 8th, 2018 

Prelude   

Gathering Praise  "Above All"  

Welcome and Announcements 

Sharing the Peace of Christ 

Call to Worship  led by Brian McMillan 

Prayer of Adoration & Confession & the Lord’s Prayer 

Hymn #420  "Praise, I Will Praise"  

Children’s  Time 

Song of Praise  "God So Loved the World" 

Scripture   Luke 5:1-11 (p. 1597)    

Sermon Title:   
“The Day After”  

 Rev. Tim Raeburn-Gibson 

Hymn  #422  "Sing A New Song Unto The Lord" 

Prayer of Dedication for the Offering 

Offering Music "Yes He Did!" (Larson)   

Prayer of Thanksgiving 

Hymn #675  "Precious Lord Take My Hand" 

Benediction and Choral Amen 

Closing Chorus "Sing Amen" 

Postlude  

Events and Activities 
Week of April 8th—April 14th 

Sun. Apr. 8th—Pastoral Care Team Meeting— Noon in 
the Conference Room. The topic is “Care for the 
Caregiver.” All interested are welcome to attend. 

Mon. Apr. 9th—VON Smart Exercise Program;  9:30am 
in the Gym. 

Tues. Apr. 10th—First Pres Tappers practice at 6:30 in 
the gym.    

Wed. Apr. 11th—Lifestyle Talk—2pm—3pm, Lower 
Hall 

Thurs. Apr. 12th—ALNM Kids Ensemble, practice from 
4-5:30pm, Sanctuary 

Thurs. Apr. 12th—VBC Bandies practice from 5:30-
6:00pm for VBC Reveal on April 22nd.  

Thurs. Apr. 12th—ALNM Adult Ensemble, practice from 
8-9:30pm, Sanctuary 

Fri. Apr. 13th—Youth Group Bowling 
Party—7pm-9pm; Pick up and drop off at 
Georgian Bowl 

Upcoming Events 

Sun. Apr. 22nd—VBC Reveal Sunday. Vacation Bible 
Camp is  July 16 to 20. 

Sun. Apr. 22nd—Barrie Presbytery Congregational 
Visit—Congregational questionnaires available in the 
Welcome Centre. 

Fri. Apr. 27th—No PA Day Activities on this date.  Next 
PA Day Camp will be May 18th. Details to follow ASAP. 

 

♫ The Cherub Choir  (SK—Gr. 4) practice 
Thursdays  6:15pm—6:45p.m.  They are always happy 
to welcome kids that LOVE to sing.  Contact Angela 
Girdwood—agirdwood@scdsb.on.ca 

The Adult Choir  practice Thursdays 7:00pm— 

8:00pm.  Contact Kimberley—karg@rogers.com  ♫ 
 

Volunteer Appreciation Ceremony  
and Thank You Luncheon 

Sunday April 22nd 
All volunteers who have played a role in  

Children & Youth Ministry  will be recognized at 
both the 9am and 10:30am service.   

A `Thank You’ Luncheon  
will follow the 10:30 service. 

RSVP to youthatfirst@rogers.com 

A donation to the Syrian Refugee Fund has been 
made by Kathy Thompson in memory of a dear 

grandmother, Coral  Howes.   



Sunday, April 8th, 2018 

Book Buzz—Do you want a deeper 

spiritual life? If so, Traudi Fawcett 
highly recommends My Utmost for 

His Highest daily devotional. “It is so 
easy to read, and very scriptural”. ~ In the 

Spotlight on the library counter!  

PRAYER REQUESTS   
Bernice Bourgeau, The Boyd Family, Wilma Davies 

New Member Sunday—April 15 

If you are interested in becoming a member: 

Please fill out this form & place on the offering plate. 

Name:_________________________________________ 

Phone:_________________________________________ 

Email:__________________________________________ 

Call for women in wedding dresses for  
A Little Night Music.   

Contact:  Martha Lawrence 
m.lawrence@rogers.com 


